NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on April 8, 2024 by the Village Board of Trustees in the Village Hall, 49 Genesee Street, Greene, NY at 6:45pm on the proposed water rate increase for the Village of Greene water system. Proposed rate effective June 1, 2024 is a 20% increase on minimum water usage category (up to 3,000 gallons) and 5% increase on 3,001 gallons and over. Sewer rate will stay at 175% of water bills. Said Board will at said meeting hear all persons in support of as well as those who object thereto. Persons may appear in person or by agent.

Dated: February 29, 2024
Irene A. Tornillo
Clerk Treasurer
